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Notification 

In pursuance of the DOPT O.M. No.12/13/2016-JCA-2, dated 11/08/2021, the 

holiday for Muharram notified vide this office notification No.113/7/94- 

Pers.(Part)/5029-229 dated 22/12/2020 has been partially modified and now it 

will be on 20" August 2021 (Friday) instead of 19" August 2021 (Thursday). 

This is issued with the approval of the Vice Chancellor. 

Registrar 
No. 113/7/94-Pers/Part 6557-G657 

Copy for information and necessary action to: 

Date:12-/ 08/2021 

1. PVC, Aassam University, Diphu Campus. 

2. Deans of Schools, AUS 

3. Heads of Departments, Silchar and Diphu Campus,AUS. 

4. Principals of all Affiliated/Permitted Colleges under AUS. 

5. Director, Computer Centre for uploading in the University Website. 

6. PS to VC for kind information of the Vice Chancellor 

7. All Officers, AUUS. 

8. File. 
Section Officer (Estt.-) 
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